INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE ROZELLE

Name:

Date Received:

INTERCHANGE

Name suppressed

24 March 2024

Submission
No 157




The government has made a mess of this new road network. We would always have delays because
of the bottleneck of Anzac Bridge but somehow you have made it worse. Residents living in the back

streets of Drummoyne should not have to put up with frustrated commuters rat-running down there
suburban streets. It is unsafe.

Sincerely,





